A supporting organization of
the Arizona Cornmunity Foundation

December 6, 2018

Ms. Leah Noreng

Ampbhitheater Public Schools Foundation
701 W. Wetmore Rd.

Tucson, AZ 85705

Re: Grant #192081

Dear Ms. Noreng:

| am pleased to advise you that Amphitheater Public Schools Foundation is the recipient of a grant for
$1,000.00 from the Burton Family Foundation, a supporting organization of the Arizona Community
Foundation. This-award Is in support of the McKinney-Vento Homeless education program, in partnership
with PICOR Charitable Foundation.

Please acknowledge Mr. and Mrs. Daryl R. Burton for recommending this gift at 2201 E. Camelback Rd., Sulte
4058, Phoenix, AZ 85016. If you would like to recognize this grant publicly, please ensure all references in
printed materials, press releases and web platforms state that funding is provided by “The Burton Family
Foundation.” Electronlc files of the Burton Family Foundationlogo can be obtained using the staff contact

Information referenced below.

If you have any questions, please contact Glenn Wike, Senior Philanthropic Advisor for Education, at
gwike @azfoundation.org or 602-632-2047,

Thank you for the important service you provide to our community. You have our best wishes for a
successful program.

Sincerely,

Jacky Alling
Chief Philanthropy Officer

JA:la
Enclosure

cc: Mr. and Mrs, Daryl R. Burton

2201 East Camelback Road, Suite 405B  Phoenix, Arizona 85016  tel 602.381.1400/ 800.222.8221 fax 602,381.1575 www.azfoundation.org




